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Wetmore, Doug CAHA® 2052
From: Donna Creef [donnac@darenc.com]

Sent: Monday, February 16, 2009 11:53 AM

To: Wetmare, Doug

Subject: RE: Land Use Plan

The draft update was submitted to the State for review in mid-January. The staff at the Division of Coastal
Management has indicated that the State review generally takes about 10 weeks.  After their review, we will need to
make adjustments and then get the document approved by the Dare Board of Commissioners and certified by the CRC.
S0 my best guess is later in the summer or fall 2009.

Donna Creef, Senior Planner

Dare County Planning Department
P.O. Drawer 1000

Manteo, NC 27954
252-475-5873 telephone
252-449-0207 fax

From: Wetmore, Doug [mailto:dwetmore@Ilouisberger.com]
Sent: Monday, February 16, 2009 1:15 PM

To: donnac@darenc.com

Subject; Land Use Plan

Hi Donna.

Could you give me a status on the update to the 2003 Land Use Plan for Dare County? Do you have an expected date for
completion?

Thank you.

Doug Wetmore
Environmentzal Planner

Direct 303-985-6611
Mobile 303-905-6128
Fax  303-984-4942
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